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Director’s Note

General Information
Service Hours  
By appointment only

Donation Hours
Monday: 9 a.m.-5 p.m.
Tuesday: 10 a.m.-6 p.m. 
Wednesday & Thursday:  
10 a.m.-5 p.m. 
Friday: 9 a.m.-1 p.m.

Physical Address:
6020 Constitution Ave. NE 
Suite 2 
Albuquerque, NM 87110  

Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 94735
Albuquerque, NM 87199

Contact Information:
director@locker505.org
505-294-1647
www.locker505.org
Please contact us for referral 
forms at referrals@locker505.
org.
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Happy Spring! We are thrilled to 
be able to have a newsletter again, 
allowing us to keep you up-to-date 
on what is occurring at Locker 
#505. It seems there is always 
something happening, and this time 
is no different. We have already 
seen more than 1,600 students this 
year and we have about 6 weeks 
left to serve the students.  (Please 
note our last day to accept referrals 
will be WEDNESDAY, APRIL 27 
AT 5 P.M.)  It is important, if you 
are a referring agent, you do not 
wait until the last minute to refer 
students as we only have so many 
appointments before the end of the 
year.

As many of you probably already 
know, we have our Inaugural Golf 
Tournament coming up on April 23 
at Sandia Golf Club with our title 

sponsor New Mexico Pinon Coffee.  
At the end of this newsletter there 
will be more information on that 
event, or you can always go to our 
website and look under “Events.”  
Our hope is that this will be our 
largest fundraiser yet allowing us to 
continue to serve students.

Another way to keep up with what 
is going on at Locker #505 is to lis-
ten to 95.9 & 610 AM The Sports 
Animal most Thursdays from 4 to 
7 p.m., I will be on the show “Two 
Men On” with Fred Slow and Van 
Nunley.

We have other BIG news that we 
hope to be able to share in May, be 
ready! 

Fondly,
Kim Kerschen

Director

We couldn’t be 
happier with the 
results of our  
Recyclothes 
event this year.  
With assistance 
from the City of 
Albuquerque’s 
Solid Waste 
Department, 
Keep ABQ 
Beautiful and 
Hinkle Family 
Fun Center, we 
collected more 
than 16,000 
pounds of cloth-
ing.  Thank you to everyone who donated to Recyclothes. We can’t begin 
to show our appreciation.

Recyclothes Results
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Locker #505 could not do what we do for the students of Bernalillo 
County without the support of our community partners. We want to send 
a special thank you to the following companies and organizations for their 
continued support of Locker #505:

• The Catholic Foundation
• Kiwanis Club of Albuquerque

• Our Lady of the Assumption Catholic School
• Rotary Club of Albuquerque Del Norte

• New Mexico Children’s Foundation
• Sheraton Albuquerque Uptown
• US Eagle Federal Credit Union

Needs
 
• New tennis shoes: sizes 10 
toddler to 12 adult both for 
males and females
• New underwear: sizes 4T to 
3X for males (boxer briefs) and 
females (bikinis)
• Hygiene items: both full and 
trial size (shampoo, conditioner, 
deodorant, soap, toothpaste, 
toothbrushes)
• New and gently used jeans 
and sweats: size 4T to 4X for 
males and females

Our last day to see students will be May 12.  
Don’t wait until the last minute to get  

those referrals in!

Locker #505: 
Students Cloth-
ing Bank has 
been named one 
of the beneficia-
ries of the 18th 
Annual Rotary 
Charity Ball.  

We are extreme-
ly honored to be 
selected for such 
an incredible award. If you would like to support this event by attending 
or sponsoring, please go to www.rotarycharityball.com. A good time will 
be had by all, come join us.

The 18th Annual Rotary Charity Ball will be from 5 to 11:30 p.m. Satur-
day, April 23, at the Albuquerque Convention Center.

Get out your blue suede shoes and poodle skirt and enjoy an evening of 
live music, dancing and entertainment, including a gourmet dinner and 
performance by the Albuquerque Jazz Orchestra and the incomparable 
Hilary Smith. 

The gala will include a large silent auction, exciting live auction and the 
opportunity to bid on the vacation of a lifetime.

18th Annual Rotary Charity Ball

Along with our Golf Tournament, 
we will be having a Silent Auction 
and here is the great news: It will 
be online, too. 
Items will include overnight stays, 
golf outings, restaurant and spa gift 
cards, museum memberships, art, 
jewelry and more. It will start April 
14. 

locker505.betterworld.org/auc-
tions/2022-Golf-Tourney-On-

line-Auction

Silent Auction

We are always in need of volun-
teers to assist with sorting, inven-
tory and working our front desk. 
If you are interested, email us at 
director@locker505.org.

Volunteers Always Needed

Thank Yous!




